
Contact: 

07-25-2023 

Project Description 

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) proposes to improve safety and enhance mobility along Mason 
Avenue (State Road (S.R.) 430) from Clyde Morris Boulevard to east of Beach Street in the City of Daytona Beach.  
 
In addition to repaving this segment of Mason 
Avenue, the project intends to incorporate 
additional safety concepts developed during 
the 2022 Mason Avenue Corridor Planning 
Study. 
 

One proposed pedestrian safety concept is to 
construct four raised midblock crossings that 
would be equipped with pedestrian activated 
signals known as Pedestrian Hybrid Beacons 
(PHBs) and include in-road lighting to help 
increase visibility at the crossing. 
Recommended crossing locations are at 
Fairmount Road, near Edwards Street, near 
Washington Street and at Mulberry Street. 
 

The project also plans to construct new 
sidewalk along the north side of Mason 
Avenue and reconstruct pedestrian curb 
ramps in accordance with current Americans 
with Disabilities Act (ADA) standards. 
 

Traffic signal and pedestrian signal upgrades 
are proposed at signalized intersections, along with upgraded lighting at pedestrian crossings. 

Project Status and Estimated Costs* 

CFLRoads.com 
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 Ty Garner  
FDOT Project Manager 

386-943-5299 
Ty.Garner@dot.state.fl.us 

Contact: 
Design: On-going - completion fall 2024 $     2.7 million 

Right of Way: Within existing — 

Construction: Funded - late 2024 $    11.6 million 

 

Mason Avenue (S.R. 430) 
Improvements 

From Clyde Morris Boulevard to east of Beach Street 

Volusia County 

Financial Project Identification (FPID) No.: 448798-1 

*subject to change 
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Learn more at AlertTodayFlorida.com 


